
First Announcement and Call for Papers

NZ Modelling User Group NZMUGS 
Conference Wellington
30th - 31st OCTOBER 2008

The inaugural NZMUGS Conference will provide signifi cant opportunity for researchers, engineers, modellers 
and other practitioners in the transportation modelling fraternity to discuss current developments with 
macroscopic, static/ deterministic, micro-simulation, wide-area/ strategic modelling, passenger transport modelling 
as well as emerging areas such as pedestrian and accessibility modelling.

To cover what they perceive as a growing area of traffi c engineering and practice in New Zealand and 
Australia, NZMUGS invite modelling papers to be presented at the conference.  If interested please submit an 
abstract of what you would like to discuss. 

Email all enquiries to andrew.mein@baseplusworld.com with the subject line: “2008 NZMUGS Conference”.

We also invite interest in sponsorship to contact andrew.mein@baseplusworld.com for further information.

Key dates: Please submit your expressions of interest to present at this conference by 15th August 2008.  

Registration forms will be available from 1st August 2008 and will close on 3rd October 2008.  If you wish to pre-book please contact Andrew     

Mein.  If you are invited to present, your full presentation is required on PowerPoint by 9th October 2008.
             


